
Alliance Depository Librarians 

April 25, 2008 

James F. Williams, 111 
Dean of Libraries 
University of Colorado-Boulder 
184 UCB 
Boulder, Colorado 80309-0 1 84 

Dear Dean Williams: 

We, as members of the selective federal depository cornmunity of Colorado, believe that it is the 
responsibility of all depository libraries in the state of Colorado to ensure, to the best of their 
abilities, that Colorado citizens continue to have access to US government information now and 
in the future. A strong Regional Depository Library (RDL) is crucial to this task. 

The RDL at the University of Colorado at Boulder is one of the strongest RDLs in the nation, 
providing excellent support for selective depository librarians on an ongoing basis as well as 
through special initiatives such as the IMLS grant "Government Information for the 21 st 
Century." The selective depository community of Colorado desires that these strengths continue. 
The Report to the Congressional Joint Committee on Printing on the current state of regional 
depository libraries, due in June 2008, provides an opportunity for assessment of RDI, activities 
and selective depository librarians encourage a thoughtful discussion of the responses to the 
report. A positive outcome can only benefit the future mission of Colorado depository libraries 
and the Federal Depository Library Program as a whole. 

Among the services provided by the RDL to the selectives, several deserve highlighting: 

Community of Experts: In nlany ways the RDL serves as the local voice of the Government 
Printing Office (GPO), providiiig interpretations, explanations, and updates of policies and 
regulations. Under the RDL's leadership, the Government Publications Interest Group (GoPIG) 
presents opportunitics for depository librarians and staff to exchange ideas, share best practices 
and knowledge about collection strengtl~s and areas of expertisc. 

Training: For inany years the RDL has coordinated training on important resources and issues 
through forums such as the nioi~thly GoPIG meetings. the COGOPUB-L listserv. and the above 
mentioned "Government Information for the 2 1 st Century" grant, which extends training 
opportunities to non-documents librarians. Selective depository librarians have been encouraged 






